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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 9, 2007

TO: Honorable Kip Averitt, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB585 by Van de Putte (Relating to the authority of the Edwards Aquifer Authority to adopt 
rules relating to fire control.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the board of the Edwards Aquifer Authority to adopt rules regarding the control 
of fires in the aquifer's recharge zone. In adopting the rules, the board would be required to consult 
with fire departments and fire marshals with jurisdiction over the recharge zone.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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